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Discontinuation of Extended Battery Pack for 6020/8020/8030 Handsets 

 
 

PDB # 
 
PDB 2016-525 
 

Price List 
Section 

Wi-Fi & 900 MHz Products 

Affected 
Region 

Global 

Overview 
The Extended Li-Ion Battery Pack for 6020/8020/8030 Wireless Telephones (BPL200) 
will no longer be available effective September 30, 2016. The Ultra-Extended Li-Ion 
Battery Pack (BPL300) will continue to be available and will serve as a substitute for the 
discontinued Extended Li-Ion Battery Pack. 
 

Product 
Discontinuation 
Details 

Extended Li-Ion Battery Pack for 6020/8020/8030 Wireless Telephones (BPL200) will not 
be available as of September 30, 2016. 

Replacement 
Products 

The Ultra-Extended Li-Ion Battery Pack (BPL300) will continue to be available and will 
serve as a substitute for the discontinued Extended Li-Ion Battery Pack. The Ultra-
Extended Battery Pack provides additional talk/standby time and has the same form-
factor as the discontinued Battery Pack, so there is no impact on charging or handset 
carrying accessories. 

For more information, contact your Spectralink Account Representative. 
 

Recommended 
Partner Actions 

Information contained in this Partner Notice should be considered Spectralink Proprietary 
and Confidential information prior to the “Public Customer Discontinue Date” listed in this 
bulletin.  

Spectralink Partners should use this material to prepare discontinuation materials that 
can be disclosed to customers at the “Public Customer Discontinue Date” listed in this 
Bulletin 

Partners with customers that have standardized on this product should review current 
and future needs for this product to determine whether additional purchases are required 
before the Last Shipment Date takes effect. 

Content herein is not intended to supersede existing customer contractual commitments 
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FAQs Q1: What is the Customer Discontinuation date? 

A1: The Customer Discontinue Date is the timeframe Spectralink has specified this action 
should be made public to your customers or resellers. Please consider the information 
contained in this product discontinuation bulletin proprietary until the Customer 
Discontinuation Date is exceeded. 

Q1: What is the last order Date? 

A1: The Last Order Date is the final date the customers need to place a valid PO in order 
to receive shipments. Once this date has passed, the Discontinued Product will no longer 
be orderable. 

Q2: What is the last ship date? 

Q2: This is the final date Spectralink can schedule shipment of the product. Typically, this 
date is no more than 60 days after the last buy date. 

Q3: What is the Service Discontinue Date? 

A3: This is the date the product will no longer be supported by Spectralink Professional 
Services.  

Q4: Whom should I contact for more details? 

A4: Contact your Spectralink Sales Representative 
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Price List Ordering Information 
 

Product ID Long Description Customer     
Discontinue   
Date 

Last Order 
Date 

Last Ship 
Date 

Service  
Discontinue  
Date  

BPL200 
 

Extended Li-Ion Battery Pack for 6020/8020/8030 
Wireless Telephones 

9/1/2016 9/1/2016 9/30/2016 9/30/2021 

 
 

Revision History 
 

Date Revision Description Name 

8/12/2016 A Initial Release Linda Zwickl 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 
 
 
 
 


